
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 

It's a shame that housing inventory goes underutilized when there such strong demand, 
but restricted based on faulty agreements. We have invested heavily in our property 
making it feel like a home. When students feel like it's "a home away from a home" they 
treat with respect and embrace the neighborhood. We have rented since 2014 with no 
major incidents and have had multiple repeat students who care for the home with 
respect.  
 

Please vote to support bill H7382. 
 

Thank you! 
 

Tomas Yurkstas 

37 Glocester Rd Narragansett RI 
 


